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From: "Sims, Jeffery W (SI4)" <SI4@bechteljacobs.org>
To: <contact@knoxmpc.org>
Date: 6/5/2007 7:53:13 AM
Subject: Opposition to the proposed Subdivisions in the Northshore and Choto Road area 
in Knox County

MPC,

> Please consider my vote against the proposed number of lots in the proposed
> subdivisions at the intersection of Harvey and Choto road in west Knox
> County just north of Northshore Drive  AND the new subdivision on the
> Pratter farm at the rodeo.  The area is currently being "Way" over
> built/developed not to mention the traffic is horrible out there.  The
> bridge along Northshore is under construction and Evans Road is closed!!!
> ...not to mention the bridge is closed at Virtue Road and the road to
> Anchor Park!!   The schools are overpopulated in Farragut and I don't see a
> long term solution in the works.  Please side with the current residents in
> this area and reduce the number of homes per acre.  The developers ask for
> twice or three times what they really want to get what they want.  Please
> keep the number of homes at 2 or less per acre. 
> 
> Thank you
> Jeff Sims
> (Choto Bend resident)
> 
> 

CC: "Sierra Sims" <5alive@charter.net>


